26th November 2010
Dear Parents,

Snow Line

I am pleased to inform you that the parents who were ‘snow line’ volunteers last year have agreed to continue being volunteers for the ‘snow line’ this year.  Please find a list of parents and their contact details at the bottom of this letter.  These contacts will have information regarding school closure from 7.45am.  Please contact anyone on the list during inclement weather if you think school may be closed.  These details will also be put onto the school website along with any additional information regarding closure. 
To aid communication further please ensure that the office has your current mobile telephone number so that the text messaging service can be operated effectively during excessively bad weather.
I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of the parents who are snow line volunteers. Your support is very much appreciated.
Yours sincerely,

Mrs Mander

Acting Deputy Headteacher

Snow line contacts
	    Christine Bourne        01543 458188

	    Teresa Carrington      01543 271747

	    Emma Allen               01543 277410

	    Melanie Millward       01543 278020

	    Michelle Drury           01543 274401

	    Kerry Goodyear          01543 276176

	    Alison Bhageerutty     01543 424626

	   Stephanie Hucks          01543 271916


